
 

 

Al Salam Bank Announces Platinum Sponsorship of the 

Annual Reception for Bahraini Banks in Washington, D.C. 
 

Manama, Bahrain –25 September 2025: Al Salam Bank has announced its Platinum Sponsorship 

of the annual reception hosted by the Bahrain Association of Banks (BAB), set to take place in 

Washington, D.C. on 16 October 2025. The event coincides with the annual meetings of the 

International Monetary Fund (IMF) and the World Bank, and is expected to attract wide 

participation from Bahraini banks and senior delegations from both the public and private financial 

institutions. 

 

On this occasion, Rafik Nayed, Group CEO of Al Salam Bank, emphasized the Bank’s strategic 

focus on promoting Bahrain’s active participation in global financial dialogues . He noted that such 

gatherings are vital for exchanging insights with leading economic institutions, contributing to the 

long-term stability and future growth of the financial sector, while also positioning Bahrain as a 

key player in the global economic landscape. 

 

He further stated that this prestigious reception has become an annual tradition that strengthens  

Bahrain’s economic ties with its international partners, particularly in Washington, D.C. Mr. Nayed 

also commended the Bahrain Association of Banks for its ongoing efforts to showcase the 

capabilities of the Kingdom’s banking sector and to create new opportunities for cooperation, 

reinforcing the sector’s position as a trusted partner in the global financial ecosystem. 

 

The Bahrain Association of Banks praised the role of Al Salam Bank for its significant contribution 

in enhancing the outcomes of the event and achieving its intended objectives. BAB emphasized 

that such support provides valuable opportunities for Bahrain’s  banking sector to grow, expand, 

and showcase its achievements. The Association affirmed that the sponsorship reflects the spirit 

of deep-rooted partnership and collaboration that characterizes Bahrain’s financial and banking 

sector, and clearly demonstrates the leading role played by national financial institutions in 

supporting the Kingdom’s economic development. 

 

The Association further noted that the reception represents a valuable opportunity to 

demonstrate the strength and resilience of Bahrain’s financial system, its ability to navigate global 

developments, and its unwavering commitment to the highest standards of governance and 

transparency. These factors continue to position the Kingdom as a preferred destination for 

international investment and strategic partnerships. 

 

-END- 


